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April 14, 1961 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you very much for your most interesting letter of April L1., 

1961 reporting reception of the California Conelrad tests on 
April 3. 

Attached is a copy of the script prepared by the California 
Disaster Office for the test. These tests are programmed six 
times a year, shortly after midnight on the first Monday of the 
even-numbered months. The next one will be on Monday, June 5. 

A National Radio Club listener in Saskatoon, Saskatchewan, 
reported our February 6 Conelrad. Another group member reported 
the April 3 test from Indianapolis. We appreciate receiving 
these reports and if there are further questions, do not hesitate 
to write. 

For the Director 7 

. Breuer, Assistant Chief 
unications and 

HJBmm Warning Division 
Attach. 


